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WHAT’S HAPPENING THIS MONTH 

• Popcorn Friday 

• Scholastic’s Due 

WE ARE IN DESPERATE 
NEED OF SIZE 2T-5T 

BOYS AND GIRLS 
PANTS!  

Donations needed! 
All Gently-used 

children items are 
accepted!  

 
Be looking for more 

information on 
dates and times!  

OCT 12 
• FWCS NO 

SCHOOL 

Trunk-or-Treat 
We are accepting 
candy and snack 

donations to pass 
out for Trunk-or-

Treat!  
- - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
If you know of a 

business who would  
be interested in 

sponsoring a truck, 
please talk to Brad. 

Conference Sign-Up 
Forms are available 

in your child’s 
classroom. Be sure 

to sign up! 
Conferences are 

mandatory in order 
to discuss your 

child’s development 
in a one-on-one 

setting. 
• Popcorn Friday 

• Scholastic Book 
Orders Due 

• TLC CLOSED 

Diaper Bags 
Reminder: Only 

bags containing 

nap and spare 

clothes items are 

allowed in the 

classroom. We will 

store all other bags 

in a separate room 

for the safety of the 

children.  

We are without words to describe how grateful we are to the Foellinger 

Foundation for their continued belief and support in our program. Thanks to 

a $32,691 grant, we are going to be able to accomplish so many goals! We 

are going to have the ability to provide each teacher with a tablet in order to 

communicate with parents, record observations, take pictures, and complete 

all their daily tasks with ease and efficiency. We will also be able to replace 

some much loved furniture and equipment in every classroom. Part of the 

funding will also go towards new curriculum materials for every classroom 

as well. These materials will increase our classroom lesson plans and 

activities. These projects will continue our mission to provide you with the 

best possible quality early childhood care and education. With Foellinger's 

help, our dreams of program improvements have been made realities!  

Breast Milk 
Just a reminder that 

per state 

regulations, un-

frozen breast milk 

must be used 

within 48 hours. 

September Staff Anniversaries!  
Elaine – 1 year! Natalie – 1 year!  
Tara – 5 years! Brad – 24 years! 




